
Tejal Patel | May 14,2024 
Support for Zoning Map Amendment (PLCUP20240073) for 1625 W Center St. Provo, UT 
84601 

Dear Provo City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed zoning map amendment (PLCUP20240073) 

for the property located at 1625 W Center St. in Provo, UT 84601. This amendment presents a significant 

opportunity to address the pressing need for low-income housing in our community and to improve the 

quality of life for many residents. 

As our city continues to grow, it is crucial that we prioritize affordable housing options for all members of 

our community. The proposed zoning map amendment offers a tangible solution to this issue by allowing 

for the development of low-income housing units at 1625 W Center St. This would provide much-needed 

affordable housing opportunities for individuals and families who are struggling to find suitable and 

affordable accommodation in Provo. 

By approving this zoning map amendment, we have the chance to make a positive impact on the lives of 

low-income residents in our city. Affordable housing not only provides a stable and secure living 

environment but also opens doors to better employment opportunities, improved health outcomes, and 

overall enhanced well-being for individuals and families. 

Moreover, the development of low-income housing at 1625 W Center St. aligns with our city's 

commitment to diversity, inclusivity, and equitable access to housing. It reflects our values as a 

community that cares for all its residents and strives to create a more just and compassionate society. 

I urge you to support the zoning map amendment (PLCUP20240073) for 1625 W Center St. and to seize 

this opportunity to make a meaningful difference in the lives of low-income individuals and families in 

Provo. Together, we can create a more vibrant, resilient, and inclusive community for all. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Tejal Patel 

 

Harshadrai Patel | May 14, 2024 
Advocating for Zoning Map Amendment (PLCUP20240073) to Foster Low-Income 
Housing Opportunities at 1625 W Center St. Provo, UT 84601 

Dear Provo City Planning Commission, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the proposed zoning 

map amendment (PLCUP20240073) concerning the property situated at 1625 W Center St. in Provo, UT 

84601. This amendment presents a unique opportunity to address the critical need for low-income 

housing in our city and to uplift the lives of many residents who are currently facing housing insecurity. 

As our community continues to evolve, it is imperative that we prioritize the development of affordable 

housing options that cater to the diverse needs of our residents. The proposed zoning map amendment 

offers a promising avenue to achieve this goal by enabling the creation of low-income housing units at 



1625 W Center St. This development has the potential to significantly improve the accessibility of 

affordable housing for individuals and families who are struggling to make ends meet in our city. 

By endorsing this zoning map amendment, we have the chance to make a tangible difference in the lives 

of our fellow community members. Affordable housing is not just about providing shelter; it is about 

fostering stability, dignity, and opportunity for those who need it most. By ensuring that everyone has 

access to safe and affordable housing, we can create a more inclusive and equitable community where all 

residents can thrive. 

Furthermore, supporting the development of low-income housing at 1625 W Center St. aligns with our 

city's values of compassion, social responsibility, and inclusivity. It demonstrates our commitment to 

building a community where everyone, regardless of their income level, has the opportunity to lead 

fulfilling and dignified lives. 

I urge you to wholeheartedly endorse the zoning map amendment (PLCUP20240073) for 1625 W Center 

St. and to seize this opportunity to make a meaningful difference in the lives of low-income residents in 

Provo. Together, we can work towards creating a more equitable and prosperous future for all members of 

our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to your support. 

Warm regards, 

Harshadrai 

 

 


